
Counting Airplanes. A few years ago we started volunteering 
with the FAA and the air traffic controllers, and everyone seemed 
to have a good time. We plan to schedule people there again this 
summer, but if you volunteer you must be 18 years of ago or older 
since you will be sitting near a taxiway by the mobile air traffic 
control center.  

If you volunteer, you will still be scheduled in the Hombebuilt 
parking area on other days. 

Email me if you want to volunteer for some of these shifts. 

Ken Sack 

kensack@yahoo.com
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